
 MINUTES OF THE MEETING OF

SUTTON VENY PARISH COUNCIL held on Thursday 5th July 2012
Present:    
Cllrs King (Chairman), Addington, Carroll, Morris, Owen and Walker 
1942. Acceptance of apologies for Absence

Cllrs Guerri-Fear, Long and Oxlade
1943. Open Session for Members of the Public

None Present 

1944.  To Receive Declarations of Interest

None   
1945. To Confirm and Sign Minutes of the Last Meeting 

Minutes of the Annual Council meeting held on 7th June 2012 were circulated prior to this meeting and were accepted as a true record.     
Proposed: Cllr Walker
 
Seconded: Cllr Owen 
1946. Chairman’s Report 

YMCA Communities Sports Grant – Email to be forwarded to the Flower Show Committee
Festival of Celebration will be held in Salisbury to mark the arrival of the Olympic Torch in the city on 11th July. 
1947. Planning Committee Report
Wiltshire Council decisions:

W/12/00358/FUL – Veny Farm, Duck Street – WITHDRAWN   
W/12/00720/LBC – Little Newnham, High Street – CONSENT
W/12/00397/FUL – Byfields, Deverill Road – WITHDRAWN

W/12/00705/FUL – 7 Campbell Place - PERMISSION

Parish Council Observations: 

W/12/01014/TCA – 2 Walnut Close – Unable to gain access    
1948. Payments 

Mrs M Atyeo – Clerk’s Salary & Expenses 

£1,185.58
Proposed:  Cllr Addington 
   
Seconded:  Cllr Morris    
1949. Clerk’s report and correspondence received

A complaint has been received regarding an overgrown allotment. A letter will be sent to the tenant. 

The Clerk showed the Councillors present a picture of a bench to commemorate the Queen’s Diamond Jubilee Year. As there was no funding required from that allocated in the budget for the street party, the purchase of this bench was discussed. To be decided at the next meeting.

1950. Matters raised for discussion only

Cllr Own raised the problem with the drains alongside the Church. This is an on-going problem. Also, he gave an update of the Poultry Farm planning application. 

Cllr Addington reported that there has been an incident of fly-tipping near to the River Wylye along the Norton Road.   
1941. Items for newsletter and website

Cllr Morris will write the report for the newsletter.

The meeting closed at 7.47pm
The next meeting of the Parish Council will take place on Thursday 6th September  2012, in the village hall.
THERE WILL BE NO MEETING IN AUGUST 
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